
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to transparency and 

compliance, we would like to inform you about important guidelines related to our fundraising 

activities. 

Compliance Notification 

As a nonprofit organization, [Organization Name] is dedicated to adhering to all relevant 

fundraising laws and regulations. We value the trust and support of our community, and it is 

crucial that we maintain compliance with the following: 

• Registration: We are registered with the appropriate state authorities to conduct 

fundraising activities. 

• Disclosures: All fundraising materials will clearly disclose our nonprofit status and how 

contributions will be used. 

• Donor Rights: We respect the rights of our donors and have a policy in place to protect 

their personal information. 

For more information, please visit our website at [Website URL] or feel free to contact us 

directly at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our mission. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Website URL]  

[Contact Information] 


